TFSG Presidents Report
16™ March 2017

The TFSG is generally barely active at this time of year as term 3 is girls Touch season.

Activities to report are:

e TFSG ran 2 sausage sizzles at Lawnton pool during TAS swimming trials. While we only raised
around $100, it was a worthwhile experience

e TFSG picked up the recent Holt Bolt canteen and parking duties at very short notice.
Teachers (Paul Sullivan and Blair Woods) were awesome in pitching in as were Sarah Slade,
Louise Carter and Charles and his team. Despite the short notice we dragged enough
volunteers together to make the day a success and we raised around $1800 in the process

e Plans to send a tour group to Singapore in September have been revealed and an expression
of interest” form sent home to students

Nothing more to report at this time.

Gerard Yorston

TFSG President



